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United States Department of Agriculture • Rural Development

8000 Midlantic Drive • 5th Floor North • Suite 500 • Mt. Laurel, NJ 08054

Phone: (856) 787-7700 • Fax: (856) 787-7775 • TDD: (856) 787-7784 • Web: http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/nj


USDA, Rural Development Accepting Housing Preservation Grant (HPG) Pre-Applications
Andrew M.G. Law, State Director for USDA, Department of Agriculture Rural Development is pleased to announce that the USDA is currently accepting competitive pre-applications for the Housing Preservation Grant Program for FY 2008.
The HPG funds may be used to provide repair and rehabilitation assistance to owners of rental properties as well as very low and low income homeowners to remove code violations in the dwellings they are occupying.  Public bodies and non-profits may apply for these funds.  All applicants are required to publicly advertise their intention to seek this federal grant 15 days prior to submitting the pre-application.
The closing deadline for receipt of all pre-applications is 5:00 p.m. on April 21, 2008.

Pre-applications can be obtained by calling (856) 787-7700, our web-site at  www.rurdev.usda.gov/rd , or our Rural Development State Office located at 5th Floor North, Suite 500, 8000 Midlantic Drive, Mt. Laurel, New Jersey 08054.
For more information on this program please contact George R. Hyatt, Jr., Rural Housing Programs Director at (856) 787-7700 or our web-site at www.rurdev.usda.gov/rd/nofas/index/html .
Committed to the future of rural communities.

“USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender.”

To file a complaint of discrimination write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W, Whitten Building, 14th and 

Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (202) 720-5964 (voice or TDD).
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